

CLOSURE OF HOUSING CHOICE VOUCHER WAITING LIST

March 27, 2025

At a public meeting on March 24, 2025, the Board of Commissioners approved the closure of the Housing Choice Voucher waiting list effective May 1, 2025.

The list will remain closed until public notice is issued in accordance with 24 CFR 982.206 of the federal regulations. Applications will not be accepted after April 30, 2025. Families currently on the Housing Choice Voucher waiting list will remain on the list.

No other Walla Walla Housing Authority waiting lists will be affected.

If you or anyone in your family is a person with disabilities, and you require a specific accommodation in order to fully utilize our programs and services, please contact the housing authority.

